PUBLIC NOTICE
ALBERTSON WATER DISTRICT
Public Hearing to consider
Payment of Monies in Capital Reserve Fund

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Commissioners of the Albertson Water
District will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the
Albertson Water District office, 184 Shepherd Lane, Roslyn Heights, New York. The
purpose of the hearing is to consider the expenditure of monies from the District's
Capital Reserve Fund, pursuant to General Municipal Law §6-c, to defray the costs of:
Installation of a water main under the Long Island Railroad right of way between
Albertson Avenue and the property of the Albertson Water District,;

The comments of the public are invited.
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